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Board Direction 

BD-007596-21 

ABP-308145-20 
 

 

Re: Amending Board Order 

 S146A of the Planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 

24/02/2021. 

 

The Board decided to exercise its powers under section 146A(1)(b) of the Planning 

and Development Act 2000, as amended, to amend its Order of the 10th day of 

February 2021 for the purposes of correcting a clerical error therein. 

 

It is considered that amendment of the Board Order would not result in a material 

alteration of the terms of the development, the subject of the permission or decision. 

 

Having regard to the nature of the issue involved, the Board decided not to invite 

submissions in relation to the matter from any person who had made submissions or 

observations to the Board in relation to the permission/other matter. 
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Accordingly the Board hereby amends the above-mentioned decision by amending 

condition 2 in accordance with the provisions of section 146A(1) of the Planning and 

Development Act, 2000, as amended, as follows: 

 

 

2. Before development commences the developer shall pay the sum of 

€229,838.40 (two hundred and twenty nine thousand and eight hundred and 

thirty eight euro and forty cent) to the Planning Authority as a contribution in 

respect of public infrastructure and facilities benefiting development in the 

area of the Planning Authority. 

The contribution sought is in accordance with Wicklow County Council’s 

Development Contribution Scheme for the area in which the site is located 

and Section 48(1) of the Planning and Development Act 2000. 

Where the contribution remains unpaid the monies payable shall be updated 

in accordance with the Wholesale Price Index as published by the Central 

Statistics Office on the 1st January of each year following the date of the Final 

Grant. 

Reason: The public infrastructure and facilities included in the Development 

Contribution Scheme will facilitate the development and it is considered 

reasonable that the developer should contribute towards the cost thereof. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 24/02/2021 

 John Connolly   

 

 


